
Town of Barton 
Finance Committee Meeting Minutes 

October 5, 2021 

 

Notice of this meeting was given to the public by posting on the municipal boards, The Daily 
News, WIBD and The Washington County Insider and posting on Town Website bartontown.net. 
 

1. Chairman Turner called the Finance Committee Meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and read the 
notice of posting. Those in attendance were Chairman Kris Turner, Jerry Meulemans, Dan 
Mueller, and Bill Russell. Also present was Clerk Sherry Eckert. The Pledge of Allegiance was 
said. 

 
2. Discussion of ARPA funds. Chairman Turner mentioned the possible projects for these funds. 

She is looking for recommendations.  
 

3. Preparation and discussion of preliminary budget, for recommendation as proposed Budget 
for the Town of Barton to be presented to Town Residents at Public Hearing. The initial 
budget was presented for both revenues and expenditures. Adjustments were made as 
needed. The West Bend fire contract is in place and increases to $165,000 for 2022.  There 
was discussion about spending for next year on roads and snow plowing. This preliminary 
budget will be fine-tuned at the next budget meetings. 
 
The next budget meeting will be on October 26, 2020 at 7:00. 
 

4. No further business was discussed. 
 

5. Adjournment. There being no further business to discuss, Supervisor Russell made a motion to 
adjourn the Town of Barton Finance Committee Meeting. Supervisor Mueller seconded. 
Motion carried, unanimous. The meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 
 

 

      Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 
      Sherry Eckert, Town Clerk 


